
2022 has been an incredible year for M516! We have
seen so many lives changed for Christ this year!
Wow, such a blessing.
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In addition to camps, student retreats, revivals and FCA events we had the privilege to also
speak at school events such as a baccalaureate. If there’s one thing that I have a passion to
pray for it’s schools. All schools. All ages. This is an area of our nation that I urge each of
you to pray for. Whether it’s public, private, home or online, we need to pray for our schools. 

God allowed us to add another state as we had the privilege
to help lead a camp on the Kenai Peninsula in Alaska. I was
able to to preach there at a camp that celebrated its 10th
year in existence. In the midst of seeing the Lord move it was
a blessing to get to meet new students and leaders in the
last frontier state!

One highlight of this year was when I had the privilege to preach at back to back revivals
in Idaho and Utah. Talk about the Lord moving! He did! Revival is also something that I’m
very passionate about, and it’s something that we as a nation desperately need. In Idaho
we had the privilege to see several things happen. A mother and her daughter surrendered
their lives to Jesus along with others. We saw men and women go to the altar and bow
their knees to pray that normally don’t do that. 



We are looking forward to seeing what God is going to allow us to do in 2023! We know
that we will add Iowa to the states we get to minister in along with having the blessing to
get to preach at the largest Christian camp in the world. Falls Creek. I get to preach at a
camp that I’ve gone to for 36 years of my 46 years of living. Please begin to pray now for
the fourth week of June. All glory to Christ!

As this year ends you have an opportunity to make a contribution to M516. We also have
several that are monthly financial sponsors and we would be honored if you became a
part of that team. If it wasn’t for contributions we wouldn’t be able to do what we get to
do. You can mail your contribution to the address below or contribute online by scanning
the QR code below.

Thank you in advance for your support. 

All glory to Christ!

The Young Family

Keep in mind this was after the service was over, and an
adult lady in the church, that had been saved but never
followed through with baptism, asked if she could be! The
answer was yes, and she was baptized right then and there.
God moved in that Utah church in powerful ways that night.
Three rows of people of all ages came forward to either
follow Christ, repent and recommit their lives to Christ or
even answer a calling to ministry/missions. Those are sparks
of revivals my friends. May we continue to see that in our
nation. 

M I N I S T R Y M I S S I O N S M O V E M E N T

scan this code or visit
the516movement.com/donate

to donate today

In Utah there were several adults that
came to Christ. As a result I had the
privilege to baptize several including a
married couple. At the end of that service I
had the honor to help a young guy
surrender his life to Christ. He chose to be
baptized right then and there. No change of
clothes. No notice. Just baptism.
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